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March 2023 

Dear Sachem community, 

We would like to provide you with the following information regarding the middle 
school scheduling process and some important deadlines to be aware of.  School counselors 
have been hard at work meeting with students to discuss course options and selections for next 
school year.  We strongly encourage you to utilize the parent portal to review your children’s 
2023-2024 course selections.   

This information is available for all middle school parents to view on the Parent Portal 
on the following timeline: 

- Tuesday May 30th, 2023, through Wednesday June 7 th, 2023. 
- If you are unable to review your child’s courses or have any questions for next 

school year, please contact their school counselor as soon as possible .   

Your cooperation with this extremely important aspect of your child’s education is greatly 
appreciated.  Please contact your school counselor if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Kevin Miller, Ed.D. 

Administrator for Guidance 
and College & Career Counseling 
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